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Minutes 
Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness 

Regular Meeting October 12, 2011 
Abilene City Hall 

Basement Conference Room 
 
The Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness meeting scheduled for October 12, 2011 in the 
Basement Conference Room of City Hall, 555 Walnut, Abilene, Texas 79601 was not held 
because of the lack of a quorum of members present.   
 
Members present were Bill Horn, Cheryl Edgar, and Joy Hedges (ex-officio member).   Also 
present were Kelley Messer, Barbara Boen, and Audria Hammond - City of Abilene staff. 
 


